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Cypress Primary School Reading Rewards 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Cypress Primary we reward children who spend time reading regularly.  Every 
term the class who has recorded the most daily readers wins a special treat – a 
Bedtime Pyjama Book afternoon! 
 

This term the winners are Blue class (Year 1)  
and Ruby class (Year 2)! 

 
On Thursday 30th March, children in Blue and Ruby class can bring in a bag 
containing pyjamas and anything special from home they wish to read.  Please 
send your child into school wearing their school uniform/PE kit and they will 
change in school.  Children can also bring in a teddy, blanket or anything else to 
help them cosy up!  They will then have a reading session (complete with treats!) 
as a reward for their reading.   
 
Congratulations! 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Cheeseman 
English Lead 

 


